
Washington Valley Infrastructure Upgrade 
Stage 1 – Hastings St 
 

Pioneer Crescent Closure 
The Project has progressed positively during January and as a result the next stage of the 
works is fast approaching. Please refer to the below for further details. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Construction Activities 

- Installation of the 1.8m diameter Stormwater pipeline to the end point. 
- Installation of a new manhole and 0.6m diameter Stormwater connection to Pioneer Cr. 
- Removal of contaminated coal tar material from the trench. 
- Removal of the redundant sewer pipeline. 
- Reinstatement of the kerb and channel. 
- Reinstatement of the road and footpath. 

 
Key Information 

- The site will extend into Pioneer Crescent on Monday 13th February (shown as RED in the 
above map). 

- The site will reduce in length on Friday 17th February (shown as ORANGE in the above map) 
and remain like this until the road and footpath have been reinstated in this area. This is 
programmed to be in late March. 

 
- Access to Pioneer Crescent will be restricted to pedestrians only from Monday 13th February 

(shown as BLUE in the above map) with a road closure at the Hastings St / Washington Road 
intersection. Please ensure all vehicles are parked beyond the construction site by this date. 

- Residents are asked to temporarily park elsewhere during this stage of works. A carpark 
within Pioneers Park has been provided as an alternative parking option. 

- Access to Hastings St will be via St Vincent Street. 
- Rubbish and recycling are to be brought to the kerb as normal. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Anthony at the below number/email. 
 
Tasman Civil Ltd - Contract Manager: 
Anthony Jordan (mobile 022 618 7702) 
anthony.jordan@tasmancivil.co.nz 


